
You have reached the Kendall County Jury Commission.  You will 

need to know your panel number for the following message.  Panel 

numbers are located in the lower right corner of your juror badge 

and begin with the letters OCT followed by numbers.  Please listen 

to the entire message carefully.  Jurors with panel numbers from 

OCT-1 through and including OCT-47 must report for jury duty on 

Monday, October 21st by 8:30 a.m. promptly to the Kendall 

County Courthouse. Jurors with panel numbers from OCT-48 

through and including OCT-194 must report for jury duty on 

Tuesday, October 22nd by 8:30 a.m. promptly to the Kendall 

County Courthouse. Jurors with panel numbers from OCT-195 

through and including OCT-242 must report for jury duty on 

Friday, October 25th by 8:30 a.m. promptly to the Kendall County 

Courthouse. Jurors with panel numbers OCT-243 and over are 

excused at this time.  You might receive another summons in the 

mail at a future time. For a breakdown of this message, please go 

to our website at kendallcountyil.gov –offices—judiciary--jury 

commission. Directions to the Kendall County Courthouse are on 

the reverse side of your summons. Please bring your summons 

with you on your reporting date.  Also, please note no food or 

beverages are to be brought into the courthouse when you are 

reporting for jury duty. Thank You. 


